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As a long time resident of St.Johns, I have long been concerned about the state of 

our bridges and the impact a major earthquake would have. My family would be 

completely separated as my daughter attends a school further inland and I work in 

NorthEast while my husband works from home in St.Johns. Without the bridge being 

fixed, getting resources into St.Johns after a major incident would be near impossible 

and completely unsafe. Please hear our plea to maintain/improve at least one of the 

bridges we rely on daily! 


